March 5, 2018
The staff and students at SAM have been very busy over the past two months!!    Tournaments for our athletes, a ski day for all our skiers, Kid’s Lit Quiz for our avid readers, math competitions, Black History Month presentations, Mustang Movie Matinees, and the list goes on!! 

1st Term Report Cards went home on Monday, February 12th.  We urge all parents/guardians to continue to check your child’s agenda daily for information about homework and notes from teachers.  Classroom homework is also posted on our school website.  Make it a habit to visit our school website regularly to find out what’s happening @ SAM!!

We have two busloads of students gearing up for our trip to Quebec City in May and Camp Muskoka preparations for our grade 7’s, soon to be grade 8’s, are underway.  A Camp Muskoka parent information night will be scheduled for an evening in April.  Once known, we will inform you of the date.

As many of you already know, SAM is striving to go cashless.  This means that we are encouraging everyone to pay for school trips and school supplies online through our new School Cash Online system.  It`s quick and easy!! Sign up today!

I am sure your children have already informed you about the March Break, the week of March 12th.  Enjoy time off with family and friends!!

We are very proud of our students’ accomplishments and continue to strive for excellence, in and out of the classroom.
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Today a Learner, Tomorrow a Leader…


